
ADDENDUM # 1 to the Request for Proposal 
 
 
Project Name: HYDROMODIFICATION PLAN 
Project Number: FM 100107 
 
 
Addendum # 1 to the Request for Proposal for HYDROMODIFICATION PLAN is 
issued as of December 2, 2009 for the purpose of amending and supplementing the 
Request for Proposal for HYDROMODIFICATION PLAN, dated November 2009 as 
follows: 
 

1. The Request For Proposal for this project has been cancelled.  
2. The project has been cancelled. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this Addendum No. 1, please feel free to contact Joe 
Van Thyne, University Representative at (805) 893-6137. 


